
 
 
 

SMALL GROUP DISCUSSION 

WORKSHEET 
GPAC #12: Parks & Open Space| November 
19, 2020 

INSTRUCTIONS 

This worksheet corresponds to the General Plan Advisory Committee (GPAC) 
presentation and discussion held on November 18, 2020 covering parks and open 
space in Thousand Oaks. During the small group discussion, please share your ideas 
with the group and write down your individual responses. Completed forms should be 
returned to the City of Thousand Oaks by Monday, November 23rd at gp@toaks.org. 
If you did not (virtually) attend the GPAC meeting, we encourage you to watch the 
recorded video available at: https://www.toaks2045.org/gpac. 

 

COMMENTS AND RESPONSES: 

1. Are there any specific types of recreational facilities that are currently lacking 
(sports fields, playgrounds, trails, etc.)?  

 

 

 

 

2. Are there any existing recreational facilities that need updating?  

 

 

 

 

 

3. Are there any specific areas of the City where parks are lacking? 
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4. What open space areas should be acquisition priorities? 

 

 

 

 

 

5. Are you interested in increasing funding for open space acquisition and 
maintenance? If so, what funding mechanisms are you most open to? 

 

  


